
From: Cleveland, Christina <ccleveland@aikenstandard.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/7/2016 9:22:57 AM
Subject: Re: Time Sensitive from Christina Cleveland at the Aiken Standard

Thank you, 
 

Christina Cleveland 
 
Aiken Standard | Reporter
 
(803) 644-2382
 

> On Apr 7, 2016, at 9:20 AM, Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 
> 
 
> The governor addressed your question yesterday during a media availability: https://www.youtube.
com/watch?v=z8aP-8TlstQ&feature=youtu.be
 
> 
 
> She also has a 10 am press conference at the Statehouse today if you would like to send someone. 

> 
 
> -----Original Message-----
 
> From: Cleveland, Christina [mailto:ccleveland@aikenstandard.com] 
 
> Sent: Thursday, April 07, 2016 9:15 AM
 
> To: Adams, Chaney
 
> Subject: Time Sensitive from Christina Cleveland at the Aiken Standard
 
> 
 
> Hey Chaney, 
 
> 
 
> Christina from the Aiken Standard here. 
 
> 
 
> Reaching out to the governor for a statement on S. 1203 filed yesterday – the bill that would give 
prevent local governments from enacting laws/ordinances that would require businesses to let 
transgender people use the restroom of their choice.
 
> 
 
> Has the governor taken a position on this issue yet, given that a similar bill passed in North 
Carolina has had negative economic impacts for that state. For instance, PayPal recently announcing 
it would cancel plans to expand in North Carolina. 
 
> 
 
> 
 
> Christina Cleveland 
 
> Aiken Standard | Reporter
 
> (803) 644-2382
 
> 
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